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Diary Dates  
 
To View Our Online Calendar  

Click Here 
 
30.04.19 Bags2school bags collected 
06.05.19 Bank Holiday 

 
13.05.19 - 16.05.16 KS2 SATs Week 

18.05.19 PTA Spring Ball 
24.05.19 Cathedral Lunchtime Concert 
 12am 

 

27.05.19 - 31.05.19 Half Term 
 

03.06.19 Non Pupil Day 
03.06.19 - 07.06.19 

Year 6  Residential trip to IOW  
 

04.06.19 Summer Term 2 begins 
05.06.19 Year 5 Food & Farming trip 
07.06.19 Pentecost Service 2pm 
 Cathedral 
19.06.19 Sports Day 
       Year 5 to Moulsham High taster morning 
 
26.06.19 EYFS Layer Marney Towers trip 
03.07.19 Summer Concert 
08.07.19 Year 6 Production CCHS 
11.07.19 Y6 Year Trip to Bradwell 
18.07.19 Thank you Tea party 
 Year in school Event 
24.07.19 Last Day of Term 
03.09.19 Non-Pupil Day 
04.09.19 Non-Pupil Day 
05.09.19 Pupils begin Autumn 1 Term 
27.09.19 Harvest Service 2pm 
 Cathedral 
30.09.19 Year 5 Residential Trip 
 Kingswood, Overstrand 
25.10.19 Non-Pupil Day 

28.10.19 -  01.11.19 Half Term 
04.11.19 Autumn 2 Term begins 
16.12.19 Carol Services 6:30pm 
 Cathedral 
19.12.19 Last day of autumn term 

20.12.19 -  03.01.20 Christmas Holiday 
06.01.20 Spring 1 Term begins 
14.02.20 Non-Pupil Day 

17.02.20—21.02.20 Half Term 
24.02.20 Spring 2 Term begins 
03.04.20 Last Day of Spring Term 

08.04.20 - 17.04.20 Easter Holiday 
20.04.20 Summer 1 Term begins 
04.05.20 Bank Holiday 

25.05.20 -  29.05.20 Half Term 
01.06.20 Non-Pupil Day 
02.06.20 Summer 2 Term begins 
22.07.20 Last Day of Summer Term 

Red recently added 

Matthew 28:6. He is not here; he has risen, just as he said. Come and see the place where he lay.  

 Dear Parents 

Welcome back after the Easter break and a tremendous thank you for the donation of 

plants to get our “living” wall started. 

Our theme for this week was “Bravery”.  The children had to think about when they are 

brave and what bravery looks like in our everyday life.  I am sure many of you would 

have been familiar with the related hymn for St George’s Day worship from your own 

school days, “When a Knight won his spurs”. 

 I am also pleased to report that we have a achieved 

a grant from the Trustees of the Anne Johnson Trust 

to support the curriculum which will allow us to ex-

tend the growing season with our own greenhouse 

and raised beds. 

It has been very exciting this week with the visit from 

The Mayor. As the Mayor is an ex-teacher and parent 

of the school; this was particularly inspirational!  

Congratulations to our Cross Country Runners who 

were in the County Finals, they should be very 

pleased with their achievements. 

More dates and events are emerging for the term 

and there will be regular updates to the website calendar. Thank you to everyone follow-

ing us on Twitter. 

Best wishes 

L Wiskin 

Summer 2019 Lunch Menu 

Week 2  Click Here 

BOOK DONATIONS 

A big thank you to Foyles Chelmsford who have kindly given us a range of fantastic 

titles for our children across the school to enjoy. 

Thank you for their kind generosity! 

http://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/news-and-diary/school-diary
http://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/clubs/food-menus
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Welcome back! 

Coming up: 

 

Bags2school –  You should have received your collection bags before the Easter break.  Thank you 
to everyone who has already dropped off a donation.  Our collection day is  Tuesday 30th April, so 

there is still plenty of time to have clothing clear out over the weekend – no uniform please. 

 

Spring Ball – Saturday 18th May.  Thank you to everyone who has paid their balance.  You table 
leads will be asking for your menu choices over the next week. 

 

Balance payments are due by the 3rd May and can be paid by cash, cheque or via our mydonate 
event page:  http://mydonate.bt.com/events/springball2019/487544. 

 

 

 

RAFFLE AND SILENT AUCTION 

 

Raffle tickets will be on sale soon– if anyone has the opportunity to request matched charity funding 
from their work and would be open to getting involved in fundraising please let us know! 

 

We are on a quest for some amazing RAFFLE & SILENT AUCTION prizes.  If you are able to make 
a donation or if you know of any local businesses that would be willing to support our event, please 
email us and we will take it from there!  This is our second biggest fundraiser of the academic year - 

your generous support can really make the difference! 

 

Please join us for our next meeting 7th May, 7.30.  All welcome! 

 

Contact your PTA via email:  pta@cathedralschool.essex.sch.uk 

 

Matthew 28:6. He is not here; he has risen, just as he said. Come and see the place where he lay.  
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Healthy Packed Lunch 

Can we advise parents, that chocolate bars should be a treat at home not in school. 

PE KITS 

Unfortunately some pupils have not brought their PE Kits into school this week, can we ask 

that we have all correct PE Kits in school on Monday next week. 

Cross Country County Finals 
 

Today Jacob, Oscar and our Year 5 Girls Cross Country team competed in the county finals. 

Supported by many parents they completed races at the Hadley Country Park. 

Details from the pupils will follow in the next Newsletter. 

Parking 
 

Thank you to all parents who park in safe, designated areas or park a little further away and 

walk. This is very important to help keep our young people safe. 

PLEASE ensure that this rule is adhered to.  

CONSENT FORMS 

Thank you for all who have completed and returned the consent forms. If you have not com-

pleted a form please do so and return them to the office ASAP. 
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Friday 26th April 2019 

COMMUNITY NEWS  
Following guidelines, we will not be advertising outside agencies in our newsletters. 

If you would like to view flyers or adverts, they be found on our website’s Community News page.  

click here 

SCHOOL MENU FOR WEEK COMMENCING 29th April 2019 

Matthew 28:6. He is not here; he has risen, just as he said. Come and see the place where he lay.  

http://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/parent-manager/community-page

